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About LCC 

London Cycling Campaign (LCC) is a charity with more than 20,000 supporters, of whom 
more than 11,000 are fully paid-up members. We speak up on behalf of everyone who 
cycles or wants to cycle in Greater London; and we speak up for a greener, healthier, 
happier and better-connected capital. 

 

Response 

London Cycling Campaign strongly supports making the experimental Streetspace scheme 
along the A21 from Lewisham to Catford permanent. The scheme should stay in place until a 
permanent scheme is designed and implemented. The current changes make this busy 
section of the A21 safer for people cycling. 

LCC fully agrees with Lewisham Cyclists’ more detailed response to the consultation. For 
specific and detailed feedback on the proposals, please see their response. 

If made permanent we think the entire corridor should be made 20mph (this was not 
implemented as planned), a safe cycle and pedestrian crossing should be installed between 
Mount Pleasant Road and Albacore Crescent, and that the left turn onto Morley Road be 
banned, as outlined in the Lewisham Cyclists response. 


